
LOCAL GOVERNMENT (ACCESS TO INFORMATION) ACT 1985 
 
In accordance with the requirements of the Local Government (Access to Information) 
Act 
1985, each item on this report includes a list of Background Papers that have been 
relied 
on to a material extent in the formulation of the report and recommendation. 
The list of Background Papers will normally include relevant previous planning decisions, 
replies to formal consultations and relevant letter of representation received from local 
societies, and members of the public. For ease of reference, the total number of letters 
received from members of the public will normally be listed as a single Background 
Paper, 
although a distinction will be made where contrary views are expressed. Any replies to 
consultations that are not received by the time the report goes to print will be recorded 
as 
“Comments Awaited”. 
The list will not include published documents such as the Town and Country Planning 
Acts 
and associated legislation, Department of the Environment Circulars, the Berkshire 
Structure Plan, Statutory Local Plans or other forms of Supplementary Planning 
Guidance, 
as the instructions, advice and policies contained within these documents are common 
to 
the determination of all planning applications. Any reference to any of these documents 
will be made as necessary under the heading “Remarks”. 
 
STATEMENT OF THE HUMAN RIGHTS ACT 1998 
 
The Human Rights Act 1998 was brought into force in this country on 2nd October 2000, 
and it will now, subject to certain exceptions, be directly unlawful for a public authority to 
act in a way which is incompatible with a Convention right. In particular, Article 8 
(respect 
for private and family life) and Article 1 of Protocol 1 (peaceful enjoyment of property) 
apply to planning decisions. When a planning decision is to be made however, there is 
further provision that a public authority must take into account the public interest. In the 
vast majority of cases existing planning law has for many years demanded a balancing 
exercise between private rights and public interest, and therefore much of this authority’s 
decision making will continue to take into account this balance. 
The Human Rights Act will not be referred to in the Officer’s report for individual 
applications beyond this general statement, unless there are exceptional circumstances 
which demand more careful and sensitive consideration of Human Rights issues. 


